
Building Inspections - Amendment for BP #01283 

Attached are updated drawings to serve as an amendment to Building Permit # 01283, to graphically 
illustrate the scope of work for the interior renovations to 481 Danforth Street, 71-A-1, owned by Alex 
Feddersen.   

Limited exterior renovations will be presented under a separate permit application, following our 
meeting with HP on Monday. 

Thank you. 
-Carol 

Carol A. Morrissette
Residential Design Studio
174 Danforth Street
Portland, Maine 04102

T 207.699.4184
C 207.671.7965

www.camorr issette.com

From: Carol Morrissette <resdesstudio@me.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/2/2013 3:30 PM
Subject: Amendment for BP #01283
CC: Alex Feddersen <alex555109@comcast.net>
Attachments: A1 1st floor feddersen.pdf; A2 2nd floor feddersen.pdf; A3-EX exist 3rd floor 

feddersen.pdf; A3-1 3rd floor feddersen.pdf; A4 door sched feddersen.pdf
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